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Toll-Free Telephone TEFRA Hearings Available Permanently:
Squire Patton Boggs
The IRS will permanently allow state and local governments to hold public hearings using a toll-free
telephone number to satisfy the TEFRA hearing requirement for private activity bonds.[1] No in-
person option will be required to satisfy the TEFRA public hearing requirement, but state and local
governments must continue to follow applicable local laws, which may require public meetings to be
held in person.

Continue reading.
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